Protection against the new Coronavirus

This is an announcement from the Ministg/ of Health, Labour, and Welfare concerning the new
strain of the coronavirus. There is no need for excessive panic. Please treat prevention as you
would for the flu or a cold; thoroughly wash your hands, cover your mouth when you cough
etc.

If you feel cold-like symptoms or have a fever, 1E)Iease take off of work or school. Also, please
check and record your temperature everyday. If you are worried about your status please call one
of the consultation services below.

Chiba Prefecture Consultation Service
(043-223-2640) Everyday9:00-17:00

Ministry of Health, Labour, and Welfare Consultation Service
(0120-565653) [Toll-free] Everyday 9:00 - 21:00

If you...

have cold-like symptoms or a
fever over 37.5 for more than
four days

. . Please note...
- are extremely sluggish or having L : :
trouble breathing... Older individuals, people with diabetes,

heart-failure, respiratorty problems, those
on dialysis, those taking
immunosuppressants, or those recieving
treatment for cancer are especially at risk
for getting the coronavirus.

Please contact the consultation service
below.

' ﬁ;‘ﬁ?&%ﬁ!ﬂhs??f Welfare Center If you are any of these and your symptoms

.0-00 . 17 last for 2 days please contact the
Weekdays only + 9:00 - 17:00 consultation line.

Kamogawa Health Center

%ggkzcigy?sl (])21Iy . 9:00 - 17:00 are concerned about your symptoms please

don’t hesitate to call.

Pregnant women are also at risk, so if you

. _ P
Event Cancellations due to New Coronavirus i% e
Due to worries about the new coronavirus ’agb-\
7 strain, many of the events happening in March

have been cancelled or postponed. If you were
planning on going to a city event, please
contact the coordinator to check if the event R

has been cancelled. b



